
Please find below some step-by-step instructions for using Spelling Frame. 

1. Go to the Spelling Frame website: https://spellingframe.co.uk/  

2. Click log in and type in your child’s log in details. 

 
3. You will be taken to the dashboard. Here your child can see their spelling points and 

their latest test results (for tests taken at home online), as well as access their 

spellings for the next week. Our school has not opted to use the spelling points 

function at this time, as we like to celebrate effort over accuracy! 

 
4. Click ‘Go To Test’. This will not take the child to just their test. It will take them to 

their spelling rule games and an optional test. 

 
5. Here your child can access a range of games and resources to help them to revise 

their spellings. Unless your teacher specifies otherwise, your child can revise using 

any (or none) of these games. 

https://spellingframe.co.uk/


 
6. There is the option for your child to complete an online test. Completing these 

online tests weekly helps enables Spelling Frame to tailor to your child’s profile. 

Every time your child spells incorrectly in the test, the word is added to their list of 

‘Tricky Words’. They can return to their ‘Tricky Word’ list any time and revise the 

words which caught them out in previous spelling rules. I highly recommend that you 

encourage your child to use this feature, but it is not compulsory. 

 
7. If you want your child’s mistakes to be recorded to their Tricky Words list, then they 

must click ‘Begin Test’ not ‘Begin Practice’. 

 



8. After doing a test, your child can return to the dashboard and practise their tricky 

words at any time. 

 
Your child’s dashboard will automatically move on to their next spelling rule when 

the new spellings are set. Nonetheless, feel free to explore other areas of the 

website. Your child’s log-in gives them access to all spelling rules for all year groups 

from the home page – great for revising or getting ahead! 

 
 


